
MINUTES 
Town of Provincetown 
Art Commission Meeting-March 12, ‘01 
  
Meeting convened at 4:10 pm 
  
Members present: Peter Garza, Neva Hansen,Peggy Prichett, Diane Shumway, Constance Black 
  
Minutes of January 30, ’01 reviewed. Neva Hansen moved to accept, Peggy Prichett seconded.  Vote 
was unanimous 
  
Library Merger  Neva reported that the library is asking us to support their plans to take over the 
Heritage Museum building.  Peggy Prichett moved to have Neva write a letter in support.  Neva 
seconded the motion.  The vote was unanimous.  We will also support the library at the town meeting. 
  
Membership  Georgia Coxe has applied for membership on the commission.  She will be an alternate.  
It was decided to invite her to attend meetings before she is sworn in.  We still have space for one 
more alternate.  Diane Shumway will ask John Dowd if he is interested. 
  
Posters  The finance committee approved the extra $4,000.00 for printing posters.  It was decided that 
we would produce posters instead of calendars because there would be no time limit on sales.  
Patricia Fitzpatrick, the tourist director, met with the commission about the project.  She will pay for 
1,000 posters for use by her office for promotion.  She suggested how we could market the posters.  It 
was decided that we would print 4000 posters,  1000 of each artist.  The theme will be the seasons so 
we will pick work for each season.  Next year we will have a new theme.  The commission will meet on 
next Wednesday night to pick out four works.  Connie will draft a promotional letter.  Peggy made a 
motion to continue work on posters, Diane seconded.  Vote was unanimous. 
  
Meeting adjourned at 5:05 pm 
  
Respectfully submitted: 
  
Constance Black 
487-3814 


